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June 2022 

 

To Parents and Guardians of pupils studying French in the Third and Fourth Year (GCSE) and 

Lower Sixth (A level) in the 2022-2023 Academic Year 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

French Trip to Paris:  Cultural and Study Visit Monday 27 March - Friday 31 March 

2023 

 

We are excited to announce that the French Department will be offering a trip to Paris to all 

pupils studying French in the Third year (current Second year ) Fourth year (current Third year) 

and Lower Sixth (those who intend to take up French in the Lower Sixth next year) in the 

academic year 2022-2023. 

 

The group will be leaving on the morning of Monday 27 March and returning on Friday 31 March 

2023.  We will be staying in a hotel in Paris. The aim is to complete your child‘s French language 

experience with a language course situated in the very heart of the city combined with enjoying 

a wide range of activities and visits. There will be visits to the principal museums and monuments 

in Paris; Le Louvre, the Champs Elysées, Montmarte; a river cruise on La Seine; and an exciting 

Adventure Quest which promises to be engaging, educational and entertaining, unlocking the 

potential of structured learning beyond the classroom. 

 

At this stage, I am writing to gauge interest for this proposed trip and would be grateful if you 

could let me know if your son/daughter might be interested in taking part. To register your 

interest for this trip, please complete this link by 10 June 2022. 

 

We anticipate the overall cost of the trip would be between £630 -650 depending on numbers 
for five days and four nights stay in a hotel (half board), including travel by Eurostar from London.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you so we can progress with plans for the trip. 

 

In the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me on the school number (01883 343028 ext 

316) or by email, if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicole McVitty 

Deputy Director of Sixth Form  

Head of French  

nicole.mcvitty@caterhamschool.co.uk 
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